Under the auspices of the Municipal Corporation of Greater Mumbai (MCGM) Dr. Neha Sampat gave the
children an awareness talk on Dengue and Malaria on Tuesday 26" August, 2014.

It was a very interactive and informative session and the children and the teachers alike gained a lot of
knowledge on the same.
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